Annual Parish Meeting

Notes from The Annual Parish Meeting of Knockin held in the Assembly Rooms, Knockin on
Tuesday, 9™ May 2917 at 7:00 PM

4 members of the public present.

1. Welcome and Opening Remarks by the Chairman of the Parish Council, Councillor C.
Keay welcomed everyone to the meeting.

2. To approve the minutes of the annual parish meeting held 3.5.16.
Resolved to approve the minutes and they were duly signed as a true record.

3. Annual Report of the Parish Council 2016/2017, presented by the Chairman, Councillor
C. Keay presented his annual report which outlined the work of the parish council over the
last year. He stated that the council will continue to campaign for better speed enforcement
through the village along with traffic calming.

4. Reports to the Parish Meeting from:

Oswestry Rural South Safer Neighbourhood Team — CSO Kurt Mabe presented the police
report covering crimes in the last year. He reported that crime is very low in the area as a
rule. However there were a number of road traffic accidents.

Unitary Councillor — none present.

Others - none.

5. Open Session for Questions and General Discussion
No questions raised.



